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4x Pond <fxpond@gmail.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 3:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

In reference to the proposed change of leverage limits for retail forex traders, I believe you will be
causing many individuals that are trading to totally lose their source of income. In this current economy,
this will create a large amount of uncountable but nonetheless unemployed people. Please do not make
this move of leverage reduction to 10:1. Thanks.

James Unruh


